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OUR MISSION
By providing an environment 
where learning opportunities 
take place and community 
relationships are enriched, 
the Sudie A. Fulford 
Community Learning Center 
will develop individual 
capacity and improve the 
quality of life for Swainsboro 
and Emanuel County.

Phone: 478.289.2464
Fax: 478.289.2465
Email: jdschwabe@ega.edu
Normal Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday: 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Other times by appointmentat East Georgia State College

October 3, 10, 17, 24, 31---EGSC/Area Scholastic Chess Club
October 5---David Emanuel Academy 3rd & 4th Grade Visitation 
October 9---Glad Garden Club Meeting
October 10, 11, 12, 16---Swainsboro Primary 1st Grade Visitations
October 10, 12, 17, 19, 24, 26, 31---Bobcat Buddies Tutoring
October 13---ASPIRE Training
                       USG General Education Council Meeting
October 17---Treutlen County 4th Grade Visitation 
October 18---Fire & Emergency Services Administration Advisory 		
                       Council

October 19---Emanuel County Family Connection 
                       Collaborative Meeting
October 20---Smith Activity Center Visitation
October 23 & 26---Metter Elementary 2nd Grade Visitations
October 23-26---SAT Reading/Writing/ Language Review
October 25---Emanuel County Schools Software Training
October 27---Community Christian Academy Visitation
October 30---Phi Theta Kappa Induction Ceremony
October 30-31; November 1-2---SAT Mathematics Review
October 31---Total Wellness Series, Part 3, Living with Arthritis

UPCOMING EVENTS

Message From The Director
	
	

Fall has arrived, and we have a very busy October! Our SAT review 
sessions continue this month, and over two dozen planetarium shows are scheduled, 
as well as a variety of local, regional, and state workshops. Our weekly Tuesday 
night Chess Club meetings continue, and we hope you’ll mark your calendar for 
the rescheduled Total Wellness Luncheon (Living with Arthritis) set for October 31.  
	 All of these activities enable the Center to function as an interactive and 
vibrant hub of the community, and we remain dedicated to our goals of education, 
civic engagement, and hospitality. Thank you for being a part of our wonderful 
community, and I hope to see you soon at the Center!

CORRELL SCHOLARS BEGIN 
3RD YEAR OF BOBCAT BUDDIES

                                         
We are delighted to begin our third year of Bobcat Buddies! 

The 2017-18 Correll Scholars were selected last spring and have begun tutoring/
mentoring twenty-four local elementary students through the Bobcat Buddies Program.  
 
The Buddies meet each Tuesday and Thursday after school at the Center. The Emanuel 
County School District graciously provides  transportation from Swainsboro Elementary 
to the Fulford Center for each session.  It’s so gratifying to see such positive interaction 
between  the college students and the younger students. It’s going to be another 
rewarding year!

OUR GOALS
Education
Civic Engagement
Hospitality
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SAVE THE DATE! 
7th Annual 

Family Astronomy Night
Thursday, november 9

5:00 p.m. until 7:30 p.m.

With special guest max mckelvey, astronomy enthusiast

FALL SAT REVIEWS TO BE HELD 
There are many parts of a successful college 
application, the most important of which is 
high school grades. Many view the second 
most important part as the SAT score. 

In an effort to familiarize students with the SAT 
test directions, the types of questions on the 
test, and the necessary skills for SAT success in 
the math, writing, and language sections, the 
Fulford Center will offer two review sessions for 
area students. 

SAT Reading/Writing/ Language Review will 
be held October 23-26 from 4:00 p.m. until 
6:00 p.m. The SAT Math Review will take place 
October 30-November 2 from 4:00 p.m. until 
6:00 p.m. The fee is $10 for one week or $15 for 
both weeks. Students will receive a test review 
notebook and sample test sections.

The review sessions aim to equip students to 
achieve the highest possible score on the test.  
The sessions are taught by highly qualified and 
experienced instructors.

WELCOME NEW STUDENT 
WORKER!
We are so pleased to welcome Lily 
Deloach to the Fulford Center! Lily 
recently joined the Fulford Center 
team as a work study student. Lily 
graduated from Tattnall County 
High School and is currently a 
sophomore at East Georgia State 
College majoring in psychology. 
Following graduation from East 
Georgia, she plans to attend 
Georgia Southern University to 
continue her studies. Welcome Lily!

CHESS CLUB MEETS WEEKLY AT CENTER
Each Tuesday from 5:15 p.m. until 7:30 p.m., the Fulford Center hosts 
the EGSC/Area Scholastic Chess Club.  Chess enthusiasts who are  
proficient and avid chess players are encouraged to attend. 

There is no cost to participate, and tournament chess sets are used 
at each session. Several local chess advocates provide valuable 
assistance with the sessions including Jay Youngblood, recently retired from Assurant 
and sponsor of our annual Youngblood Chess Tournament, Dr. John Simmons, retired 
East Georgia State College math professor, and Mike Lisenby, an East Georgia State 
College adjunct professor. Jay and Mike also coach chess at several schools in Emanuel 
and surrounding counties and serve as instructors at our summer chess camps. 

Consider joining us each Tuesday night!

TOTAL WELLNESS PART 3 RESCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 31
East Georgia State College was closed September 11, 12, and 13 
due to Hurricane Irma. As a result, our Total Wellness Luncheon has 
been rescheduled for Tuesday, October 31, at noon.

The topic for this session is Living with Arthritis. Program presenters 
will provide information to help individuals change, overcome, or 
cope with the problems arthritis presents. The series is FREE and is 
made possible through a partnership with UGA Extension, Emanuel 
Medical Center, Emanuel Partnership for Health, East Georgia 
Healthcare Center, East Georgia State College, and Sweet Tea 
Grille at the Mill.  

Lunch, a presentation, and door prizes will be provided. Enrollment 
is limited to 20, and registration is required. If you have questions or 
would like to register, please call the Fulford Center at 289-2464.  


